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Greetings, 
 
By now I am sure that you have heard both the House and Senate 
have passed the frontline worker pay and Governor Walz signed the 
bill.  The link below provides information about the application and 
submission for individuals to be considered for the frontline worker 
pay.  
 
It is my understanding there will be a 45-day window to send in your 
application.  If an individual is denied, I believe you will have 15 days 
to appeal. At the end of the 60 days the total fund of money available 
will be divided by the number of people eligible and the max you will 
receive would be no more than $750. 
 
As more information becomes available, I will share it with you. 
 
http://frontlinepay.mn.gov/ 
 
 
In Solidarity, 
Joel Hoffman, President 
AFSCME Local 4001 
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